SEM/INOLE COUNTY
PRESS RELEASE

Seminole Co. Fla.,, (12/10/11)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is
investigating a shooting near Truman Blvd., in Sanford.

On 12/09/11, at approximately 10:30 p.m., deputies responded to 3318
Truman Blvd., Sanford, in response to a shots fired call. According to
witnesses, numerous people were standing in front of the home when
shots were fired from a passing vehicle believed to be a black or dark
colored Mazda 3. Two victims were struck by bullets and were transported
to Central Florida Regional Hospital by other witnesses on scene. Both
victims are said to have non-life threatening injuries. One victim, Aaron
Riggins (B/M, 1/2/88) suffered a gunshot wound to his leg. The second
victim, James Mike (B/M, 1/23/89) suffered a gunshot wound to his back
and was later transported to Orlando Regional Medical Center for further
treatment. This investigation is still ongoing.
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